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Congratulations to our WORLD TEAM MEMBERS!!! 

I would like to personally take a moment to applaud the following athletes 

whose hard work has paid off! These athletes will represent the United States 

of America at their respective age-level world championships. I know I can 

speak for all the members of NEUSAW in saying we are so proud of you and 

will be rooting for you loudly from home. 

Isaac Trumble- U23 World Team 

Joel Adams- U20 World Team 

Hudson Loges- U17 World Team 

Phillip Moomey- U23 World Team 

           

Isaac Trumble- U23 World Team        Joel Adams- U20 World Team 

 

          

Hudson Loges- U17 World Team      Phillip Moomey- U23 World Team 

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

• July 7th-10th FS/GR 

National Team Camp 

@ Skutt HS 

• July 14th – July 22nd 

USAW 16U/ Junior 

National 

Championships @ 

Fargo, ND 

• July 28th Chipping for 

Champions golf 

tournament 

• July 29th NEUSAW 

Annual Coaches 

Convention and 

Annual Membership 

Meeting. 

 

 

 



National Dual Reviews 

Nebraska wrestlers have been busy this spring! As an organization, we sent 4 teams (2 boys and 2 girls) to the ever-tough 

NHSCA National duals in Virginia Beach, VA. Along with the 4 teams representing NEUSAW, we had multiple Nebraska 

wrestlers, on a variety of teams from across the country. Just goes to show how highly sought-after our Nebraska wrestlers 

are. Congratulations to all of you!  

The Team Nebraska teams competed hard and had one team place 4th overall!! Congratulations to the women of Nebraska 

Blue we are so proud of the way you represented Nebraska.  

 

Our 16U National team, led by Junior Director Brent Harrill and coaches Paul Havel and Schawn Petersen, went to Loves 

Park, IL, and battled hard against the best wrestlers in the country in both Freestyle and Greco- Roman. Huge 

congratulations go to Abdi Unle for earning the honors of the ALL-TOURNAMENT team in Freestyle by going undefeated. 

It was a blast watching this team work hard and come together as a team. I would also like to acknowledge and say thank 

you to,  Media Director Alex Cloyd, and Megan Hardy for their coverage of this event. 

 

We aren’t done yet! I told you we were busy…….  

Our Junior Men and Women traveled to Tulsa, OK for the USAW Junior national duals. This was my first National team 

trip as Executive Director and boy I was impressed with this group. Both the men and women wrestled hard and 

represented Nebraska well. I would like to thank Women’s Director Kim Harrill and coaches Myranda Velazquez, Brandon 

Bradley, and Chad Villwok for volunteering your time to help coach these athletes and for your support in the 

development and growth of Nebraska USA wrestling.  I would also like to thank our Media Director Alex Cloyd and Cara 

Price for your coverage of both teams during this event. I know the teams did not end with the results they were hoping for 

but we had 4 Greco, 4 Freestyle, and 1 Women’s Freestyle athlete who earned the title of ALL- TOURNAMENT team. 

 

Greco: Freestyle: Women’s Freestyle: 
   

Miles Anderson Miles Anderson Kaylyn Harrill 
Caeden Olin Caeden Olin  
Brian Petry Mason Villwok  

Henry Reilly John Alden  



                                                         

                             

 

USAW 16U/ Junior Nationals……… FARGO!!!!!! 

It is that time of year again! The best of the best is about to converge on Fargo, ND, and inside the FARGODOME!! 

10 days of nonstop action with the hope you’ve put in enough work to lift the prestigious USAW “STOP SIGN”!!  

NEUSAW will be bringing you non-stop updates, live video streams, and lots of photos during the event. We are planning 

Facebook Live broadcasts during as many matches as possible, and after each session just to keep you up to date on TEAM 

NEBRASKA while they wrestle hard and compete in one of the toughest tournaments in the country!!! Now is the time we 

all come together as a state to support these young men and women, who have been training their butts off and sacrificing 

their summer in hopes of becoming a USA Wrestling ALL- AMERICAN.  

“MANY CLUBS, ONE GOAL……. TEAM NEBRASKA” – MATT PAETH 

FROM THE DESK OF THE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 

As our USA Wrestling season comes to an end, we will be starting to prepare for next year. At the end of July, we will be 

hosting our Annual Coach’s Convention and our Annual Membership Meeting.  I would like to take the time to invite all of 

our members to our annual meeting. This meeting is open to all NEUSAW charter clubs and the members of those clubs. 

The annual membership meeting is your opportunity to learn about NEUSAW, meet your directors, and participate within 

the organization. Your participation in the annual member’s meeting is encouraged and I hope to see and meet many of 

you there. Each club will receive two complimentary tickets to the coach’s convention. If any club has more than the 2 

coaches that would like to attend the convention, please email Fred Franklin, statechair@neusaw.com for ticket 

information.  

Our ‘Chipping for Champions’ golf tournament is shaping up nicely. Be on the lookout for a sneak peek at prizes. Also, 

start getting your teams together and spreading the word to your clubs, neighbors, and community. This is a NEUSAW 

fundraising event- the more participation we have, the more we can give back to the athletes and coaches. As always, if you 

have any questions, please feel free to email me at any time. I look forward to seeing you all on the course this July. 

In the wrestling spirit, 

Matthew Paeth 
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